Annual report Fl secretary

Due to the Corona situation the Fireball activities came more or less to a halt. This was also felt by the
boat builders. In the year 2020 6 new Fireballs were built, 5 by professional builders in Great Britain, one
by an amateur builder in Canada. We received 12 requests for the Fireball International building plans
but only one amateur builder’s declaration was filed. So far we did not receive a request for a sail
number.

The number of registered Fireball International members rose by 7 to 721.

The election of the Fireball International Executive took place in October. Three rear commodores
resigned. The corresponding regions could fill the position and thus the Fireball Executive is complete
again.

Dec. 2020, Linus Eberle



